
 

Höganäs 27 April 2018 

PRESS RELEASE 

Jefast Holding AB (publ) Annual Report 2017 
Jefast Holding AB (publ) Annual Report is now available on our website: www.jefast.se as well as 
attached to this press release.  

For further information, please contact: 
Cassandra Jertshagen, CEO, +46 (0)42 36 12 01 

This information is information that Jefast Holding AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the Swedish Securities Market 
Act(2007:528). The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above CEO 
Cassandra Jertshagen, at 16:30 CEST on 27 April 2018. 
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